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To Cumbetland Council,

I am a local resident who resides in Berala and am strongly against the proposal of building a rubbish collection station in Church Street, Lidcombe.

The site appeats to be extremely close to residential area. We ate very concerned about the potential health hazards that could bring to the community.

It will be a breeding ground for rodents, insects, pests and germs.

This will inevitably cause our residents health problems especially the vulnerable group like older people and young children in the community.

We can also foresee the amount of large garbage trucks travelling to and from the tubbish stations will cause even more stress to our already very heavily occupied
roads. This will also mean higher chance for traffic accidents. Noise levels will also be increased, and overall making the area less liveable.

It is not ideal at all to have a rubbish collection station in Lidcombe.

Please think of the little children and reject the proposal.
Thank you for your time and concern.

Regards,
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